
 

 

  

     Thursday 11th May 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Science and Thematic curriculum, we will be visiting Grangewood 
Park on Tuesday 23rd May 2023.  This is a visit local to the school and we will 
therefore walk the short distance. 
 
Once there, children will be learning to identify different plants including trees, 
learning about local history and using their art skills to sketch. We will be leaving 
school at 9am and returning at lunchtime. 
 
Children will need a healthy snack and a waterbottle.  They should wear full school 
uniform and bring a waterproof coat in case of rain.    
 
We would be grateful for offers of help from parents who would be able to 
accompany us on this trip.  If you are available, please do contact your class 
teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 team 


